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Bitcoin & Black America
Written with the verve of such works as The Big Short, The History of
the Future, and The Spider Network, here is the fascinating, true
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story of the rise of Ethereum, the second-biggest digital asset in the
world, the growth of cryptocurrency, and the future of the internet as
we know it. Everyone has heard of Bitcoin, but few know about the
second largest cryptocurrency, Ethereum, which has been heralded as
the "next internet." The story of Ethereum begins with Vitalik
Buterin, a supremely gifted nineteen-year-old autodidact who saw the
promise of blockchain when the technology was in its earliest stages.
He convinced a crack group of coders to join him in his quest to make
a super-charged, global computer. The Infinite Machine introduces
Vitalik’s ingenious idea and unfolds Ethereum’s chaotic beginnings. It
then explores the brilliant innovation and reckless greed the
platform—an infinitely adaptable foundation for experimentation and
new applications—has unleashed and the consequences that resulted as
the frenzy surrounding it grew: increased regulatory scrutiny,
incipient Wall Street interest, and the founding team’s effort to get
the Ethereum platform to scale so it can eventually be accessible to
the masses. Financial journalist and cryptocurrency expert Camila
Russo details the wild and often hapless adventures of a team of hippyanarchists, reluctantly led by an ambivalent visionary, and lays out
how this new foundation for the internet will spur both transformation
and fraud—turning some into millionaires and others into felons—and
revolutionize our ideas about money.
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The Accidental Billionaires
"Have you, like the rest of the world, speculated as to the identity
of Satoshi Nakamoto, anonymous creator of Bitcoin? The world's first
cryptocurrency, Bitcoin went online in 2009 and has since
revolutionized our concepts of currency and money. Not supported by
any government or central bank, completely electronic, Bitcoin is a
virtual currency based on advanced cryptographic systems. Like the
currency he created, the identity of Bitcoin's creator Satoshi
Nakamoto is virtual, existing only online. The Nakamoto persona, which
may represent an individual or a group, exists only in the online
publications that introduced and explained Bitcoin during its earliest
days. Here, collected and professionally published for the first time
are the essential writings that detail Bitcoin's creation. Included
are: Satoshi Nakamoto Emails and Posts on Computer Forums Presented in
Chronological Order; Bitcoin Fundamentals Presented in Layman's Terms;
Bitcoin's Potential and Profound Economic Implications; The Seminal
Paper Which Started It All. The Book of Satoshi provides a convenient
way to parse through what Bitcoin's creator wrote over the span of the
two years that constituted his "public life" before he disappeared
from the Internet at least under the name Satoshi Nakamoto. Beginning
on November 1st 2009 with the publication of the seminal paper
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describing Bitcoin, this public life ends at about the time PC World
speculated as to a possible link between Bitcoin and WikiLeaks, the
infamous website that publishes leaked classified materials. Was there
a connection? You be the judge. Nakamoto's true identity may never be
known. Therefore the writings reproduced here are probably all the
world will ever hear from him concerning Bitcoin's creation, workings,
and theoretical basis. Want to learn more about Bitcoin? Go directly
to the source - the writings of the creator himself, Satoshi
Nakamoto!"--Amazon.com viewed October 1, 2014.

Thinking Again: A Diary
For entrepreneurs ready to reach the next level of success, small
business owner turned multibillionaire Tilman Fertitta shares the
commonsense principles that have rocketed his worldwide hospitality
empire to the top. For aspiring entrepreneurs or people in business,
this book will help you take your company to the next level. When you
put this book down, you’ll know what you’re doing right and what
you’re doing wrong to operate your business, and if you’re just
getting started, it will help set you up for success. Tilman Fertitta,
also known as the Billion Dollar Buyer, started his hospitality empire
thirty years ago with just one restaurant. So he knows the challenges
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that business owners face, as well as the common pitfalls that cause
them to go under. Over the years he’s stayed true to the principles
that helped him scale his business to what is believed to be the
largest single-shareholder company in America, with over $4 billion in
revenue, including hundreds of restaurants (Landry’s Seafood, Bubba
Gump Shrimp Company, Morton’s Steakhouse, Mastro’s, The Chart House,
Rainforest Café, and over forty more restaurant concepts) and five
Golden Nugget Casinos. He’s also sole owner of the NBA’s Houston
Rockets. In Shut Up and Listen!, he shares the key insights that made
it all possible. When entrepreneurs appear on Billion Dollar Buyer,
the biggest obstacles they often face are ones they don’t suspect: not
knowing your numbers, not knowing your strengths and weaknesses, or
not being willing to go that extra mile with your customers. Fertitta
has seen it all. He knows that what you aren’t paying attention to can
either sink your business or become the very things that launch you to
the top. As Fertitta says: “You might think you know what you’re
doing, but I’m going to show you what you don’t know.” Fertitta shares
straight-talk “Tilmanisms” around six key action items that any
entrepreneur can adopt today: Be the Bull No Spare Customers Change,
Change, Change Know Your Numbers Follow the 95/5 Rule Take No Out of
Your Vocabulary A groundbreaking, no-holds-barred book, Shut Up and
Listen! offers practical, hard-earned wisdom from one of the most
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successful business owners in the world.

The Basics of Bitcoins and Blockchains
Bitcoin, the landmark digital money and financial technology, has
spawned a global social movement with utopian ambitions. The notion of
a new currency, maintained by the computers of users around the world,
has been the butt of many jokes, but that has not stopped it from
growing into a technology worth billions of dollars, supported by the
hordes of followers who have come to view it as the most important new
idea since the creation of the Internet. Believers from Beijing to
Buenos Aires see the potential for a financial system free from banks
and governments, and a new global currency for the digital age. An
unusual tale of group invention, Digital Gold tells the story of the
colorful characters who have built Bitcoin, including a Finnish
college student; an Argentinian millionaire; a Chinese entrepreneur;
Tyler and Cameron Winklevoss; Bitcoin’s elusive creator, Satoshi
Nakamoto; and the founder of the Silk Road online drug market, Ross
Ulbricht. With Digital Gold, New York Times reporter Nathaniel Popper
offers a brilliant and engrossing account of this new technology. At
each step of the way, Bitcoin has provided one of the most fascinating
tests of how money works, who benefits from it, and what it might look
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like in the future.

The Age of Cryptocurrency
Ben Mezrich, author of the New York Times bestseller Bringing Down the
House, returns with an astonishing story of Ivy League hedge-fund
cowboys, high stakes, and the Asian underworld. John Malcolm was the
ultimate gunslinger in the Wild East, prepared to take on any level of
risk in making mind-boggling sums of money. He and his friends were
hedge-fund cowboys, living life on the adrenaline-, sex-, and drugsfueled edge—kids running billion-dollar portfolios, trading
information in the back rooms of high-class brothels and at VIP tables
in nightclubs across the Far East. Malcolm and his Ivy League-schooled
twenty-something colleagues, with their warped sense of morality,
created their own economic theory that would culminate in a single
deal the likes of which had never been seen before—or since. Ugly
Americans is a story of extremes, charged with wealth, nerve, excess,
and glamour. A real-life mixture of Liar's Poker and Wall Street,
brimming with intense action, romance, underground sex, vivid locales,
and exotic characters, Ugly Americans is the untold true story that
rocked the financial community.
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The Little Bitcoin Book
In the next decade Bitcoin will have passed through adolescence and
reached adulthood. This book tells the fascinating journey of Bitcoin
and why it could be the best investment opportunity of your life.
You'll learn about Bitcoin's role in the history of money and why it's
considered "good money" by many financial advisors, including the
author, who has spent a decade and a half in the investment business.
Bitcoin's value has grown exponentially over multiple boom and bust
cycles spanning more than a decade. If Bitcoin reaches its potential,
its value could rise by ten or even 100 times its current price.
Bitcoin, like Alibaba, Amazon, Apple, Facebook, Google, Netflix,
Microsoft, and Tencent, relies on the network effect (how many others
are using it). But the market for money is much greater than the
combined market values of the Internet giants.This book will help you
understand why Bitcoin is the world's solution for the problem of
money, the role of money in our economy, the current state of debt,
and the particular intricacies of Bitcoin.

To Selena, with Love
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Most people, upon first hearing about Bitcoin, don't really understand
it. Is it magical Internet money? Where does it come from? Who
controls it? Why is it important? For me, understanding all the things
that come together to make Bitcoin work - the physics, math,
cryptography, game theory, economics, and computer science - was a
profound moment. In this book, I share this knowledge with you in a
very simple and easy to understand way. With nothing but a high school
level math background, we will walk through inventing bitcoin, step by
step.

Charlie Numbers and the Man in the Moon
Find out what Blockchain is, how it works, and what it can do for you
Blockchain is the technology behind Bitcoin, the revolutionary
'virtual currency' that's changing the way people do business. While
Bitcoin has enjoyed some well-deserved hype, Blockchain may be
Bitcoin's most vital legacy. Blockchain For Dummies is the ideal
starting place for business pros looking to gain a better
understanding of what Blockchain is, how it can improve the integrity
of their data, and how it can work to fundamentally change their
business and enhance their data security. Blockchain For Dummies
covers the essential things you need to know about this exciting
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technology's promise of revolutionizing financial transactions, data
security, and information integrity. The book covers the technologies
behind Blockchain, introduces a variety of existing Blockchain
solutions, and even walks you through creating a small but working
Blockchain-based application. Blockchain holds the promise to
revolutionize a wide variety of businesses. Get in the know about
Blockchain now with Blockchain For Dummies and be ready to make the
changes to business that your colleagues and competitors will later
wish they'd done. Discover ten ways Blockchain can change business
Find out how to apply a Blockchain solution See how to make data more
secure Learn how to work with vendors Filled with vital information
and tips on how this paradigm-changing technology can transform your
business for the better, this book will not only show you Blockchain's
full potential, but your own as well!

Ugly Americans
A look at the career of the man who developed the most famous scheme
in American finance explains how, in 1920, Charles Ponzi raked in
millions of dollars from investors by promising them he could double
their investments in three months.
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Shut Up and Listen!
Twenty-five years after her passing, Audrey Hepburn remains the most
beloved of all Hollywood stars, known as much for her role as UNICEF
ambassador as for films like Roman Holiday and Breakfast at Tiffany's.
Several biographies have chronicled her stardom, but none has covered
her intense experiences through five years of Nazi occupation in the
Netherlands. According to her son, Luca Dotti, "The war made my mother
who she was." Audrey Hepburn's war included participation in the Dutch
Resistance, working as a doctor's assistant during the "Bridge Too
Far" battle of Arnhem, the brutal execution of her uncle, and the
ordeal of the Hunger Winter of 1944. She also had to contend with the
fact that her father was a Nazi agent and her mother was pro-Nazi for
the first two years of the occupation. But the war years also brought
triumphs as Audrey became Arnhem's most famous young ballerina.
Audrey's own reminiscences, new interviews with people who knew her in
the war, wartime diaries, and research in classified Dutch archives
shed light on the riveting, untold story of Audrey Hepburn under fire
in World War II. Also included is a section of color and black-andwhite photos. Many of these images are from Audrey's personal
collection and are published here for the first time.
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Digital Gold
From the author of Mind Hacking and founder of Bitcoin Market Journal
comes the first book to explain the money-making secrets behind
bitcoin and blockchain in a user-friendly format. When John Hargrave
first invested in cryptocurrency, the price of a single bitcoin was
about $125; a few years later, that same bitcoin was worth $20,000. He
wasn’t alone: this flood of new money is like the early days of the
Internet, creating a new breed of “blockchain billionaires.” Sir John
has unlocked their secrets. In Blockchain for Everyone, Sir John
reveals the formula for investing in bitcoin and blockchain, using
real-life stories, easy-to-understand examples, and a healthy helping
of humor. Packed with illustrations, Blockchain for Everyone explains
how (and when) to buy bitcoin, cryptocurrencies, and other blockchain
assets, with step-by-step instructions. Blockchain for Everyone is the
first blockchain investing book written for the layperson: a guide
that helps everyone understand how to build wealth wisely. It’s the
new investing manifesto!

Blockchain for Everyone
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Jan Morris, one of “Britain’s greatest living writers” (Times, UK),
returns with this whimsical yet deeply affecting volume on life as a
redoubtable nonagenarian. The irrepressible Jan Morris—author of such
classics as Venice and Trieste—is at it again: offering a vibrant set
of reminiscences that remind us “what a good, wise and witty companion
Jan Morris has been for so many readers for so long” (Alexander McCall
Smith, New York Times Book Review). “Like Michel de Montaigne” (Danny
Heitman, Wall Street Journal), Morris waxes on the ironies of modern
life in all their resonant glories and inevitable stupidities—from her
daily exercise (a “statutory thousand paces of brisk walk”) to the
troubles of Brexit; her enduring yet complicated love for America; and
honest reflections on the vagaries and ailments of aging. Both
intimate and luminously wise, Thinking Again is a testament to the
virtues of embracing life, creativity, and, above all, kindness.

Bitcoin Billionaires
When a pseudonymous programmer introduced “a new electronic cash
system that’s fully peer-to-peer, with no trusted third party” to a
small online mailing list in 2008, very few paid attention. Ten years
later, and against all odds, this upstart autonomous decentralized
software offers an unstoppable and globally-accessible hard money
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alternative to modern central banks. The Bitcoin Standard analyzes the
historical context to the rise of Bitcoin, the economic properties
that have allowed it to grow quickly, and its likely economic,
political, and social implications. While Bitcoin is a new invention
of the digital age, the problem it purports to solve is as old as
human society itself: transferring value across time and space. Ammous
takes the reader on an engaging journey through the history of
technologies performing the functions of money, from primitive systems
of trading limestones and seashells, to metals, coins, the gold
standard, and modern government debt. Exploring what gave these
technologies their monetary role, and how most lost it, provides the
reader with a good idea of what makes for sound money, and sets the
stage for an economic discussion of its consequences for individual
and societal future-orientation, capital accumulation, trade, peace,
culture, and art. Compellingly, Ammous shows that it is no coincidence
that the loftiest achievements of humanity have come in societies
enjoying the benefits of sound monetary regimes, nor is it
coincidental that monetary collapse has usually accompanied
civilizational collapse. With this background in place, the book moves
on to explain the operation of Bitcoin in a functional and intuitive
way. Bitcoin is a decentralized, distributed piece of software that
converts electricity and processing power into indisputably accurate
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records, thus allowing its users to utilize the Internet to perform
the traditional functions of money without having to rely on, or
trust, any authorities or infrastructure in the physical world.
Bitcoin is thus best understood as the first successfully implemented
form of digital cash and digital hard money. With an automated and
perfectly predictable monetary policy, and the ability to perform
final settlement of large sums across the world in a matter of
minutes, Bitcoin’s real competitive edge might just be as a store of
value and network for final settlement of large payments—a digital
form of gold with a built-in settlement infrastructure. Ammous’ firm
grasp of the technological possibilities as well as the historical
realities of monetary evolution provides for a fascinating exploration
of the ramifications of voluntary free market money. As it challenges
the most sacred of government monopolies, Bitcoin shifts the pendulum
of sovereignty away from governments in favor of individuals, offering
us the tantalizing possibility of a world where money is fully
extricated from politics and unrestrained by borders. The final
chapter of the book explores some of the most common questions
surrounding Bitcoin: Is Bitcoin mining a waste of energy? Is Bitcoin
for criminals? Who controls Bitcoin, and can they change it if they
please? How can Bitcoin be killed? And what to make of all the
thousands of Bitcoin knock-offs, and the many supposed applications of
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Bitcoin’s ‘blockchain technology’? The Bitcoin Standard is the
essential resource for a clear understanding of the rise of the
Internet’s decentralized, apolitical, free-market alternative to
national central banks.

Ponzi's Scheme
From New York Times bestselling author Sam Kean comes the gripping,
untold story of a renegade group of scientists and spies determined to
keep Adolf Hitler from obtaining the ultimate prize: a nuclear bomb.
Scientists have always kept secrets. But rarely have the secrets been
as vital as they were during World War II. In the middle of building
an atomic bomb, the leaders of the Manhattan Project were alarmed to
learn that Nazi Germany was far outpacing the Allies in nuclear
weapons research. Hitler, with just a few pounds of uranium, would
have the capability to reverse the entire D-Day operation and conquer
Europe. So they assembled a rough and motley crew of geniuses -dubbed the Alsos Mission -- and sent them careening into Axis
territory to spy on, sabotage, and even assassinate members of Nazi
Germany's feared Uranium Club. The details of the mission rival the
finest spy thriller, but what makes this story sing is the incredible
cast of characters -- both heroes and rogues alike -- including: Moe
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Bergm, the major league catcher who abandoned the game for a career as
a multilingual international spy; the strangest fellow to ever play
professional baseball. Werner Heisenberg, the Nobel Prize-winning
physicist credited as the discoverer of quantum mechanics; a key
contributor to the Nazi's atomic bomb project and the primary target
of the Alsos mission. Colonel Boris Pash, a high school science
teacher and veteran of the Russian Revolution who fled the Soviet
Union with a deep disdain for Communists and who later led the Alsos
mission. Joe Kennedy Jr., the charismatic, thrill-seeking older
brother of JFK whose need for adventure led him to volunteer for the
most dangerous missions the Navy had to offer. Samuel Goudsmit, a
washed-up physics prodigy who spent his life hunting Nazi scientists
-- and his parents, who had been swept into a concentration camp -across the globe. Irène and Frederic Joliot-Curie, a physics NobelPrize winning power couple who used their unassuming status as
scientists to become active members of the resistance. Thrust into the
dark world of international espionage, these scientists and soldiers
played a vital and largely untold role in turning back one of the
darkest tides in human history.

Why Buy Bitcoin
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Discover how $55 million in cryptocurrency vanished in one of the most
bizarre thefts in history Out of the Ether: The Amazing Story of
Ethereum and the $55 Million Heist that Almost Destroyed It All tells
the astonishing tale of the disappearance of $55 million worth of the
cryptocurrency ether in June 2016. It also chronicles the creation of
the Ethereum blockchain from the mind of inventor Vitalik Buterin to
the ragtag group of people he assembled around him to build the secondlargest crypto universe after Bitcoin. Celebrated journalist and
author Matthew Leising tells the full story of one of the most
incredible chapters in cryptocurrency history. He covers the aftermath
of the heist as well, explaining the extreme lengths the victims of
the theft and the creators of Ethereum went to in order to try and
limit the damage. The book covers: The creation of Ethereum An
explanation of the nature of blockchain and cryptocurrency The
activities of a colorful cast of hackers, coders, investors, and
thieves Perfect for anyone with even a passing interest in the world
of modern fintech or daring electronic heists, Out of the Ether is a
story of genius and greed that’s so incredible you may just choose not
to believe it.

The Man Who Solved the Market
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A FINANCIAL TIMES BOOK OF THE MONTH FROM THE WALL STREET JOURNAL:
"Nothing Mr. Gilder says or writes is ever delivered at anything less
than the fullest philosophical decibel Mr. Gilder sounds less like a
tech guru than a poet, and his words tumble out in a romantic
cascade." “Google’s algorithms assume the world’s future is nothing
more than the next moment in a random process. George Gilder shows how
deep this assumption goes, what motivates people to make it, and why
it’s wrong: the future depends on human action.” — Peter Thiel,
founder of PayPal and Palantir Technologies and author of Zero to One:
Notes on Startups, or How to Build the Future The Age of Google, built
on big data and machine intelligence, has been an awesome era. But
it’s coming to an end. In Life after Google, George Gilder—the
peerless visionary of technology and culture—explains why Silicon
Valley is suffering a nervous breakdown and what to expect as the postGoogle age dawns. Google’s astonishing ability to “search and sort”
attracts the entire world to its search engine and countless other
goodies—videos, maps, email, calendars….And everything it offers is
free, or so it seems. Instead of paying directly, users submit to
advertising. The system of “aggregate and advertise” works—for a
while—if you control an empire of data centers, but a market without
prices strangles entrepreneurship and turns the Internet into a
wasteland of ads. The crisis is not just economic. Even as advances in
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artificial intelligence induce delusions of omnipotence and
transcendence, Silicon Valley has pretty much given up on security.
The Internet firewalls supposedly protecting all those passwords and
personal information have proved hopelessly permeable. The crisis
cannot be solved within the current computer and network architecture.
The future lies with the “cryptocosm”—the new architecture of the
blockchain and its derivatives. Enabling cryptocurrencies such as
bitcoin and ether, NEO and Hashgraph, it will provide the Internet a
secure global payments system, ending the aggregate-and-advertise Age
of Google. Silicon Valley, long dominated by a few giants, faces a
“great unbundling,” which will disperse computer power and commerce
and transform the economy and the Internet. Life after Google is
almost here. For fans of "Wealth and Poverty," "Knowledge and Power,"
and "The Scandal of Money."

Bitcoin Billionaires
You've probably heard about Bitcoin on the news or heard it being
discussed by your friends or colleagues. How come the price keeps
changing? Is Bitcoin a good investment? How does it even have value?
Why do people keep talking about it like it's going to change the
world?The Little Bitcoin Book tells the story of what's wrong with
Page 20/45

Access PDF Bitcoin Billionaires
money today, and why Bitcoin was invented to provide an alternative to
the current system. It describes in simple terms what Bitcoin is, how
it works, why it's valuable, and how it affects individual freedom and
opportunities of people everywhere - from Nigeria to the Philippines
to Venezuela to the United States. This book also includes a Q & A
section with some of the most frequently asked questions about
Bitcoin.If you want to learn more about this new form of money which
continues to gain interest and adoption around the world, then this
book is for you.

The Infinite Machine
From Ben Mezrich, the New York Times bestselling author of The
Accidental Billionaires and Bringing Down the House, comes Bitcoin
Billionaires--the fascinating story of brothers Tyler and Cameron
Winklevoss's big bet on crypto-currency and its dazzling pay-off. Ben
Mezrich's 2009 bestseller The Accidental Billionaires is the
definitive account of Facebook's founding and the basis for the
Academy Award–winning film The Social Network. Two of the story's
iconic characters are Harvard students Tyler and Cameron Winklevoss:
identical twins, Olympic rowers, and foils to Mark Zuckerberg. Bitcoin
Billionaires is the story of the brothers’ redemption and revenge in
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the wake of their epic legal battle with Facebook. Planning to start
careers as venture capitalists, the brothers quickly discover that no
one will take their money after their fight with Zuckerberg. While
nursing their wounds in Ibiza, they accidentally run into an eccentric
character who tells them about a brand-new idea: cryptocurrency.
Immersing themselves in what is then an obscure and sometimes sinister
world, they begin to realize “crypto” is, in their own words, "either
the next big thing or total bulls--t." There’s nothing left to do but
make a bet. From the Silk Road to the halls of the Securities and
Exchange Commission, Bitcoin Billionaires will take us on a wild and
surprising ride while illuminating a tantalizing economic future. On
November 26, 2017, the Winklevoss brothers became the first bitcoin
billionaires. Here’s the story of how they got there—as only Ben
Mezrich could tell it.

The Book of Satoshi
Straight Flush
Recounts the story of how a notorious gang of MIT blackjack savants
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devised and received backing for a system for winning at the world's
most sophisticated casinos, an endeavor that earned them more than
three million dollars. Originally published as Bringing Down the
House. Reissue. (A Columbia Pictures film, written by Peter Steinfeld
& Allan Loeb, directed by Robert Luketic, releasing March 2008,
starring Kevin Spacey, Kate Bosworth, Laurence Fishburne, Jim
Sturgess, & others) (Current Affairs)

Cryptocurrency Investing For Dummies
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • “An essential exposé of our times—a work
that reveals the deep rot in our financial system . . . Everyone
should read this book.”—David Grann, author of Killers of the Flower
Moon ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR—The New York Times and The
Economist • Finalist for the New York Public Library’s Helen Bernstein
Book Award for Excellence in Journalism The hedge fund industry
changed Wall Street. Its pioneers didn’t lay railroads, build
factories, or invent new technologies. Rather, they made their
billions through financial speculation, by placing bets in the market
that turned out to be right more often than not. In hedge fund
circles, Steven A. Cohen was revered as one of the greatest traders
who ever lived. But that image was shattered when his fund, SAC
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Capital, became the target of a seven-year government investigation.
Prosecutors labeled SAC a “magnet for market cheaters” whose culture
encouraged the relentless pursuit of “edge”—and even “black edge,”
which is inside information—and the firm was ultimately indicted and
pleaded guilty to charges related to a vast insider trading scheme.
Cohen, himself, however, was never charged. Black Edge is a riveting
legal thriller that raises urgent questions about the power and wealth
of those who sit at the pinnacle of high finance and how they have
reshaped the economy. Longlisted for the Andrew Carnegie Medal for
Excellence in Nonfiction and the Financial Times and McKinsey Business
Book of the Year Award “A modern version of Moby-Dick, with wiretaps
rather than harpoons.”—Jennifer Senior, The New York Times “If you
liked James B. Stewart’s Den of Thieves, Sheelah Kolhatkar’s thrilling
Black Edge should be next on your reading list.”—The Wall Street
Journal “Excellent.”—The Economist “A true-life thriller with
Shakespearian stakes . . . Her chilling account of a blighted industry
is as mesmerizing as a human story as it is as a financial
one.”—Fortune “A tour de force of groundbreaking reporting and
brilliant storytelling.”—Jeffrey Toobin, New York Times bestselling
author of American Heiress

Billionaire Wilderness
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NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER Gregory Zuckerman, the bestselling author of
The Greatest Trade Ever and The Frackers, answers the question
investors have been asking for decades: How did Jim Simons do it?
Shortlisted for the Financial Times/McKinsey Business Book of the Year
Award Jim Simons is the greatest money maker in modern financial
history. No other investor--Warren Buffett, Peter Lynch, Ray Dalio,
Steve Cohen, or George Soros--can touch his record. Since 1988,
Renaissance's signature Medallion fund has generated average annual
returns of 66 percent. The firm has earned profits of more than $100
billion; Simons is worth twenty-three billion dollars. Drawing on
unprecedented access to Simons and dozens of current and former
employees, Zuckerman, a veteran Wall Street Journal investigative
reporter, tells the gripping story of how a world-class mathematician
and former code breaker mastered the market. Simons pioneered a datadriven, algorithmic approach that's sweeping the world. As Renaissance
became a market force, its executives began influencing the world
beyond finance. Simons became a major figure in scientific research,
education, and liberal politics. Senior executive Robert Mercer is
more responsible than anyone else for the Trump presidency, placing
Steve Bannon in the campaign and funding Trump's victorious 2016
effort. Mercer also impacted the campaign behind Brexit. The Man Who
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Solved the Market is a portrait of a modern-day Midas who remade
markets in his own image, but failed to anticipate how his success
would impact his firm and his country. It's also a story of what
Simons's revolution means for the rest of us.

Dutch Girl
"Tech writer Roberts debuts with a page-turning account of the rise of
cryptocurrency exchange Coinbase from the Y Combinator startup
incubator to becoming a 'pillar of the larger crypto economy.'" —
Publisher's Weekly For a moment late in 2018, one bitcoin, which
physically amounts to a few electrons blipping on a tiny bit of
silicon, was worth $20,000—the same as a pound of gold. Libertarian
technologists who believed bitcoin would be the foundation of a new
world order saw the moment as an apotheosis. Everyone else saw a
bubble. Everyone else was right, and the bubble burst. But bitcoin
survived, and the battle for its soul rages on. Kings of Crypto drops
us into the unfolding drama, tracing the rise, fall, and rebirth of
cryptocurrency through the experiences of major players across the
globe. We follow Silicon Valley entrepreneur Brian Armstrong and the
turbulent rocket ride of his startup, Coinbase, as he tries to take
bitcoin mainstream while fighting off hackers, thieves, and zealots.
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Author Jeff John Roberts keenly observes the world of virtual
currencies and what happens when startups try to disrupt the world of
high finance. Clear explanations of crypto technology are woven into
an amazing landscape full of meme-fueled startup hijinks, hacking (so
much hacking!), shady investors, government investigations,
billionaire bros and their Lambos, and closed-door meetings with Jamie
Dimon. This is the surprising story of the origins of cryptocurrency
and how it is changing money forever.

Bitcoin Billionaires
Ready for a change in black economics? Join the Bitcoin revolution.
Bitcoin and Black America is a dynamic new book that explores the
synergy between black economics, Bitcoin and blockchain technology.
The global financial system is changing and the digital revolution
will not be televised.We explore how to incorporate cryptocurrency in
your business, job and educational institution. This book also
outlines the need for separation from the racist banking system and a
comprehensive list of black professionals actively working in the
Blockchain industry.
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Bitcoin Billionaires
From the author who brought you the massive New York Times bestseller
Bringing Down the House, this is the startling rags-to-riches story of
an Italian-American kid from the streets of Brooklyn who claws his way
into the wild, frenetic world of the oil exchange. After conquering
the hallowed halls of Harvard Business School, he enters the
testosterone-laced warrens of the Merc Exchange, the asylumlike oil
exchange located in lower Manhattan. A place where billions of dollars
trade hands every week, the Merc is like a casino on crack, where
former garbagemen become millionaires overnight and where fistfights
break out on the trading floor. This ordinary kid has traded Brooklyn
for the gold-lined hotel palaces of Dubai. He keeps company on the
decks of private yachts in Monte Carlo—teeming with half-naked girls
flown in by Saudi sheiks—and makes deals in the dangerous back alleys
of Beijing. But the Merc is just a starting place. Taken under the
wing of another young gun and partnering with a mysterious young
Muslim, the kid embarks on a dangerous adventure to revolutionize the
oil trading industry—and, along with it, the world. Rigged is the
explicit, exclusive, true story behind the headlines that dominate the
world stage.
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Blockchain For Dummies
The murdered Mexican singer's husband shares his recollections and
memories of their relationship, both personal and professional, and
clarifies certain misconceptions about her life and death.

A Truck Full of Money
The New York Times bestselling author of Bringing Down the House and
The Accidental Billionaires tells his most incredible story yet: A
true drama of obscene wealth, crime, rivalry, and betrayal from deep
inside the world of billionaire Russian oligarchs that Booklist called
“one more example of just how talented a storyteller [Mezrich] is.”
Meet two larger-than-life Russians: former mathematician Boris
Berezovsky, who moved into more lucrative ventures as well as
politics, becoming known as the Godfather of the Kremlin; and Roman
Abramovich, a dashing young entrepreneur who built one of Russia’s
largest oil companies from the ground up. After a chance meeting on a
yacht in the Caribbean, the men became locked in a complex
partnership, surfing the waves of privatization after the fall of the
Soviet regime and amassing mega fortunes while also taking the reins
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of power in Russia. With Berezovsky serving as the younger
entrepreneur’s krysha—literally, his roof, his protector—they battled
their way through the “Wild East” of Russia until their relationship
soured when Berezovsky attacked President Vladimir Putin in the media.
Dead bodies trailed Berezovsky as he escaped to London, where an
associate died painfully of Polonium poisoning, creating an
international furor. As Abramovich prospered, Berezovsky was found
dead in a luxurious London town house, declared a suicide. With
unprecedented, exclusive first-person sourcing, Mezrich takes us
inside a world of unimaginable wealth, power, and corruption to
uncover this exciting story, a true-life thriller epic for our
time—“Wolf Hall on the Moskva” (Bookpage).

Kings of Crypto
"One man's quest to recover from great success"--Front cover.

Rigged
"Billionaire Wilderness offers an unprecedented look inside the world
of the ultra-wealthy and their relationship to the natural world,
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showing how the ultra-rich use nature to resolve key predicaments in
their lives. Justin Farrell immerses himself in Teton County, Wyomingboth the richest county in the United States and the county with the
nation's highest level of income inequality-to investigate
interconnected questions about money, nature, and community in the
twenty-first century. Farrell draws on three years of in-depth
interviews with "ordinary" millionaires and the world's wealthiest
billionaires, four years of in-person observation in the community,
and original quantitative data to provide comprehensive and unique
analytical insight on the ultra-wealthy. He also interviewed lowincome workers who could speak to their experiences as employees for
and members of the community with these wealthy people. He finds that
the wealthy leverage nature to climb even higher on the socioeconomic
ladder, and they use their engagement with nature and rural people as
a way of creating more virtuous and deserving versions of themselves.
Billionaire Wilderness demonstrates that our contemporary
understanding of the relationship between the ultra-wealthy and the
environment is empirically shallow, and our reliance on reports of
national economic trends distances us from the real experiences of
these people and their local communities"--

Out of the Ether
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NATIONAL BESTSELLER “The Social Network, the much anticipated
movie…adapted from Ben Mezrich’s book The Accidental Billionaires.”
—The New York Times Best friends Eduardo Saverin and Mark Zuckerberg
had spent many lonely nights looking for a way to stand out among
Harvard University’s elite, competitive, and accomplished student
body. Then, in 2003, Zuckerberg hacked into Harvard’s computers,
crashed the campus network, almost got himself expelled, and was
inspired to create Facebook, the social networking site that has since
revolutionized communication around the world. With Saverin’s funding
their tiny start-up went from dorm room to Silicon Valley. But
conflicting ideas about Facebook’s future transformed the friends into
enemies. Soon, the undergraduate exuberance that marked their
collaboration turned into out-and-out warfare as it fell prey to the
adult world of venture capitalists, big money, and lawyers. From the
Trade Paperback edition.

Confessions of a Crypto Millionaire
"A highly dramatic but lucid introduction to the murky world of
cryptocurrency." - Kirkus Reviews "Five out of Five Stars. Reading
this book was nothing short of thrilling." - Manhattan Book Review At
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the start of this riveting memoir, Dan Conway is a brash young
executive in a vast corporation, slogging his way up the ladder while
struggling with depression and an addiction he thought he had defeated
long ago. As he begins to realize that the mix of nightmarish
bureaucracy and his unruly "flip side" have doomed any chance of
success, Dan stumbles upon cryptocurrency, tumbling down the rabbit
hole to discover a strange, anarchic, but captivating world. He
decides to wager everything-his savings, his marriage, his family, his
future-on the fledgling crypto, Ether. In Confessions of a Crypto
Millionaire, readers join Dan on a rollicking, harrowing, frequently
hilarious journey, including his: struggle to rise through the
corporate ranks; battle with addiction and its aftermath; bid to
reinvent himself; efforts to hold his marriage and family together;
and the costs-and thrills-of risking it all. "For Conway, crypto was
only partly about the money. It was also about finding liberation and
salvation." - Forbes Dan details in a non-technical and non-preachy
way how the idea of blockchain-based decentralization has convinced a
generation of dreamers, misfits and gamblers to too often bet more
than they can afford to lose. He illustrates how public blockchains
like Ethereum could disrupt the nature of work itself in the coming
years, upending stultifying centralized corporations in favor of
"trust machines" and peer-to-peer cooperation. In the process, readers
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take a thrilling ride with Dan on a turbocharged adventure through
crypto, not knowing if he will make history or lose everything he
holds dear.

The Sovereign Individual
"The perfect notepad for Bitcoin and Cryto addicts. Make notes about
your next crypto investment, keep tabs on Bitcoin chart movements,
plan your Blockchain strategies and jot your thoughts on the latest
Altcoin news. Keep everything safe and sound in your own Bitcoin
notepad. This 'Future Bitcoin Billionaire' notebook also makes an
awesome Crypto gift. This trusty notebook is letter size 8.5 x 11
inch; 21.59 x 27.94cm. It's made from high quality papers and is ideal
for any purpose, including notes, work, recipes, journaling or writing
down what to buy for dinner at the grocery store.Notebook features
include: 118 white lined pages 'Future Bitcoin Billionaire' design on
the front cover Large letter size 8.5 x 11 inch; 21.59 x 27.94 cm
dimensions; the ideal large size for all purposes, fitting perfectly
into your work backpack or school bag. The bold white paper is sturdy
enough to be used with fountain pens. Reliable standards: Book
industry perfect binding (the same standard binding as the books in
your local library). Tough glossy paperback. Crisp white paper.
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Journals are the perfect gift for any occasion. "

The Bitcoin Standard
Understand Bitcoin, Blockchains, and Cryptocurrency “Antony helps us
all clearly understand the mechanics of bitcoin and blockchain.” ?Rob
Findlay, Founder, Next Money #1 Best Seller in Investing Derivatives
Learn the history and basics of cryptocurrency and blockchains.
There’s a lot of information on cryptocurrency and blockchains out
there. But, for the uninitiated, most of this information can be
indecipherable. The Basics of Bitcoins and Blockchains provides a
guide to this new currency and the revolutionary technology that
powers it. Bitcoin, Ethereum, and other cryptocurrencies. Gain an
understanding of a broad spectrum of Bitcoin topics including the
history of Bitcoin, the Bitcoin blockchain, and Bitcoin buying,
selling, and mining. And, learn how payments are made, and how one
puts a value on cryptocurrencies and digital tokens. Blockchain
technology. What exactly is a blockchain, how does it work, and why is
it important? The Basics of Bitcoins and Blockchains answers these
questions and more. Learn about notable blockchain platforms, smart
contracts, and other important facets of blockchains and their
function in the changing cyber-economy. Things to know before buying
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cryptocurrencies. The Basics of Bitcoins and Blockchains offers
trustworthy and balanced insights into Bitcoin investing or investing
in other cryptocurrency. Discover the risks and mitigations, learn how
to identify scams, and understand cryptocurrency exchanges, digital
wallets, and regulations. Learn about: Blockchain technology and how
it works The workings of the cryptocurrency market The evolution and
potential impacts of Bitcoin and blockchains on global businesses You
may have read books such as Blockchain Bubble or Revolution,
Cryptoassets, Blockchain Technology Explained, Blockchain Revolution,
The Bitcoin Standard, Mastering Bitcoin, or Bitcoin For Dummies, but
to really understand the technology it’s time to read The Basics of
Bitcoins and Blockchains.

21: Bringing Down the House - Movie Tie-In
Bitcoin became a buzzword overnight. A cyber-enigma with an
enthusiastic following, it pops up in headlines and fuels endless
media debate. You can apparently use it to buy anything from coffee to
cars, yet few people seem to truly understand what it is. This raises
the question: Why should anyone care about bitcoin? In The Age of
Cryptocurrency, Wall Street journalists Paul Vigna and Michael J.
Casey deliver the definitive answer to this question. Cybermoney is
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poised to launch a revolution, one that could reinvent traditional
financial and social structures while bringing the world's billions of
"unbanked" individuals into a new global economy. Cryptocurrency holds
the promise of a financial system without a middleman, one owned by
the people who use it and one safeguarded from the devastation of a
2008-type crash. But bitcoin, the most famous of the cybermonies,
carries a reputation for instability, wild fluctuation, and illicit
business; some fear it has the power to eliminate jobs and to upend
the concept of a nation-state. It implies, above all, monumental and
wide-reaching change—for better and for worse. But it is here to stay,
and you ignore it at your peril. Vigna and Casey demystify
cryptocurrency—its origins, its function, and what you need to know to
navigate a cyber-economy. The digital currency world will look very
different from the paper currency world; The Age of Cryptocurrency
will teach you how to be ready.

Life After Google
The ultimate guide to the world of cryptocurrencies! While the
cryptocurrency market is known for its volatility—and this volatility
is often linked to the ever-changing regulatory environment of the
industry—the entire cryptocurrency market is expected to reach a total
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value of $1 trillion this year. If you want to get in on the action,
this book shows you how. Cryptocurrency Investing For Dummies offers
trusted guidance on how to make money trading and investing in the top
200 digital currencies, no matter what the market sentiment. You'll
find out how to navigate the new digital finance landscape and choose
the right cryptocurrency for different situations with the help of
real-world examples that show you how to maximize your cryptocurrency
wallet. Understand how the cryptocurrency market works Find best
practices for choosing the right cryptocurrency Explore new financial
opportunities Choose the right platforms to make the best investments
This book explores the hot topics and market moving events affecting
cryptocurrency prices and shows you how to develop the smartest
investment strategies based on your unique risk tolerance.

Black Edge
From Ben Mezrich, the New York Times bestselling author of The
Accidental Billionaires and Bringing Down the House, comes Bitcoin
Billionaires - the fascinating story of brothers Tyler and Cameron
Winklevoss's big bet on crypto-currency and its dazzling pay-off. Ben
Mezrich's 2009 bestseller The Accidental Billionaires is the
definitive account of Facebook's founding - and the basis for the
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Academy Award-winning film The Social Network. Two of the story's
iconic characters are Harvard students Tyler and Cameron Winklevoss:
identical twins, Olympic rowers, and legal foils to Mark Zuckerberg.
Bitcoin Billionaires is the story of the brothers' redemption and
revenge in the wake of their epic legal battle with Facebook - and the
first great book from the world of bitcoin. Planning to start careers
as venture capitalists, the brothers quickly discover that no one will
take their money for fear of alienating Zuckerberg. While nursing
their wounds in Ibiza, they accidentally run into a shady character
who tells them about a brand new idea: cryptocurrency. Immersing
themselves in what is then an obscure and sometimes sinister world,
they begin to realize "crypto" is, in their own words, "either the
next big thing or total bulls--t." There's nothing left to do but make
a bet. From the Silk Road to the halls of the Securities and Exchange
Commission to the Facebook boardroom, Bitcoin Billionaires will take
us on a wild and surprising ride while illuminating a tantalizing
economic future. On November 26th, 2017, the Winklevoss brothers
became the first bitcoin billionaires. Here's the story of how they
got there - as only Ben Mezrich could tell it.

Future Bitcoin Billionaire Notebook
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Straight Flush is the true story of a group of University of Montana
frat brothers who turned a weekly poker game in the basement of a
local bar into one of the largest online poker companies in the world.
At its height, the group's online empire was bringing in revenues of
over a million dollars a day. The industry they launched grew so huge
so fast, and in such a grey area of US and international law, at first
it was never really clear whether their actions were legal or
criminal. From setting up their operations in Costa Rica, to their
efforts at building a veil of legitimacy in Vancouver; from embracing
a hedonistic lifestyle of girls, drugs and money to becoming some of
the richest people in the world; from engaging in operations against
their competitors that sometimes escalated into near all-out wars to
the legal battles that finally resulted in one of them heading to
prison and another living life on the run – Straight Flush is an
exclusive look behind the headlines of one of the biggest stories of
the past decade.

Once Upon a Time in Russia
Charlie is recruited to use his mathematical prowess to discover what
happened to a box of stolen moon rocks in this follow up to Bringing
Down the Mouse. The Kid: Charlie Lewis, a.k.a. Numbers. The smartest
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kids in sixth grade. Charlie sees the world as a series of math
problems—ones that can be solved, if you know the right equations. The
Team: The Whiz Kids. Charlie’s best friends are joining him undercover
to recover missing moon rocks, which have disappeared from NASA’s
vaults. The Target: Aerospace Infinity, the company owned by former
astronaut Buzz Caldwell and hosting organization of the Smithsonian
Air and Space Museum’s paper airplane contest. Working together, the
Whiz Kids must master the principles of aerodynamics, wind science,
and gravity to win the contest to get closer to their target. The
Catch: Nothing is ever as it seems, and Charlie suspects the mission
is being led by someone who isn’t what she claims to be. And messing
with the government could jeopardize their futures…

Inventing Bitcoin
From Ben Mezrich, the New York Times bestselling author of The
Accidental Billionaires and Bringing Down the House, comes Bitcoin
Billionaires--the fascinating story of brothers Tyler and Cameron
Winklevoss's big bet on crypto-currency and its dazzling pay-off. Ben
Mezrich's 2009 bestseller The Accidental Billionaires is the
definitive account of Facebook's founding and the basis for the
Academy Award–winning film The Social Network. Two of the story's
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iconic characters are Harvard students Tyler and Cameron Winklevoss:
identical twins, Olympic rowers, and foils to Mark Zuckerberg. Bitcoin
Billionaires is the story of the brothers’ redemption and revenge in
the wake of their epic legal battle with Facebook. Planning to start
careers as venture capitalists, the brothers quickly discover that no
one will take their money after their fight with Zuckerberg. While
nursing their wounds in Ibiza, they accidentally run into an eccentric
character who tells them about a brand-new idea: cryptocurrency.
Immersing themselves in what is then an obscure and sometimes sinister
world, they begin to realize “crypto” is, in their own words, "either
the next big thing or total bulls--t." There’s nothing left to do but
make a bet. From the Silk Road to the halls of the Securities and
Exchange Commission, Bitcoin Billionaires will take us on a wild and
surprising ride while illuminating a tantalizing economic future. On
November 26, 2017, the Winklevoss brothers became the first bitcoin
billionaires. Here’s the story of how they got there—as only Ben
Mezrich could tell it.

The Bastard Brigade
Two renowned investment advisors and authors of the bestseller The
Great Reckoning bring to light both currents of disaster and the
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potential for prosperity and renewal in the face of radical changes in
human history as we move into the next century. The Sovereign
Individual details strategies necessary for adapting financially to
the next phase of Western civilization. Few observers of the late
twentieth century have their fingers so presciently on the pulse of
the global political and economic realignment ushering in the new
millennium as do James Dale Davidson and Lord William Rees-Mogg. Their
bold prediction of disaster on Wall Street in Blood in the Streets was
borne out by Black Tuesday. In their ensuing bestsellar, The Great
Reckoning, published just weeks before the coup attempt against
Gorbachev, they analyzed the pending collapse of the Soviet Union and
foretold the civil war in Yugoslavia and other events that have proved
to be among the most searing developments of the past few years. In
The Sovereign Individual, Davidson and Rees-Mogg explore the greatest
economic and political transition in centuries -- the shift from an
industrial to an information-based society. This transition, which
they have termed "the fourth stage of human society," will liberate
individuals as never before, irrevocably altering the power of
government. This outstanding book will replace false hopes and
fictions with new understanding and clarified values.
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